
Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) 

 

between the 

 

University of Alaska (University) 

  

and 

  

United Academics – AAUP/AFT (Union) 

  

Re: Course delivery and telework during the COVID-19 pandemic for Fall 2021 

  

Pursuant to the terms of January 01, 2017 through December 31, 2021, Collective Bargaining Agreement 

(CBA) between the University of Alaska and United Academics – AAUP/AFT, the parties hereby agree as 

follows: 

  

1) Without diminishing their respective rights under the CBA, the parties recognize that 

adjustments to course delivery modality, location, capacity, and other parameters may need to be 

implemented for Fall 2021 due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. In many cases, such 

adjustments have already been implemented. The University acknowledges faculty have many 

factors to consider in their teaching, research/creative activity, and service, such as the pedagogical 

needs of their students and the

 


